
 

 

TERM DATES 
 

SUMMER TERM DATES  
 

Monday 19th April  
until 

Friday 28th May 2021 
 

HALF TERM 
Monday 31st May  

until 
Friday 4th June 2021 

 
SECOND HALF 

 
Monday 7th June  

until 
Friday 23rd July 2021 

 
 

AUTUMN TERM  
 

Monday 6th September  
until 

Friday 22nd October 2021 

Covid… 

Please be aware we are still following government guidelines with regards to 

covid and keeping our distance and wearing face masks, and I would ask you to 

be patient while we sign children in and out of the building. Many thanks  

School choices… 

Most of you will have heard about school places for your children attending reception this September. 

Please could you let us know the school you will be accepting so we can help your child with transitioning.  

April Newsletter 

Sports day/fun day… 

Save the date 15th Thursday July 2021 

All children will be invited to come along for our fun day; however, parent/carers 

will not be permitted this year      but we will take loads of photos for you all. The 

day will include a bouncy castle jungle gym and slide, mini sports day and our very 

own child made snack bar (weather permitting we will have a picnic lunch in the 

garden)  

Security... 

They church have placed plastic fencing at the rear of the car park for the safety of our children. We ask that you 

do not move it and leave it open as this allows people to use the rear of the church like a public footpath. We 

want to avoid unnecessary public access the rear of the church for security reasons. 

Summer Club … 

Spaces are still available, but only on selected dates. Please fill free to contact Jamie for availability.   

Sun cream and ice packs… 

As the weather is hopefully changing for the better, can I please ask that you apply 

sun lotion before dropping your child into nursery, and for those children that stay 

all day, could you please supply a bottle of sun lotion with your child’s name on it 

so that we can reapply during the day. Please note that sun lotion only has a one-

year life span, and therefore you would need a bottle of sun lotion in date. Could 

you also supply a sun hat with your child’s name on? Weather permitting, we will 

be starting some sessions outside and therefore they may need a jacket to start 

off with as it can be cooler in the mornings. 

Could I also ask that you put a cool block in your child’s lunch box if they are having 

a cold packed lunch. 

 

 

May bank holiday please note 

that we will be closed on this 

day Monday 3rd May 2021 


